
Warner Mountain Gun Club 

March 1, 2017 

 

Present: Richard Cooper, Laura Cooper, Dan Hollars, Bill Gransee, Dwayne Hafner, Lyman 

Cornelius, Mike Wickman, Ed Henry, Graham Roth 

 

February 1, 2017 Minutes approved 

 

February 2017 Treasurer’s Report approved    (compiled by LC) 

 

Old Business: 

Norm May Estate: contents of house sold to Mike’s Estate Sales.  

 

 $1,000.00 payment to Jeffrey Hedlund was repaid. 

 

The 2nd Amendment Preservation Ordinance was not well received at the County 

Commissioner’s meeting.  

 

New Business: 

Mike Gust offered to let Club have auction of firearms at his store with no cost to Club. 

Coopers will get more information and make decision. 

 

Ed Henry would like to put on a muzzle loader shoot sometime in May/June. He will supply 

Laura with details for flyers, fb, and website. 

 

Ed Henry wanted to know what was going to be done with Norm’s reloading equipment. 

Reloading equipment will be sold at the local guns shows. 

 

The Club voted to pay for a table at the Spring Gun Show in Lakeview on April 15 and 16. We 

will be donating a 2017 membership and an ice cream maker. A membership was also 

donated to the Lake County Chapter of the OHA for their annual banquet. 

 

Graham noted that one of the windows at the Range was blown out. Snow is about 8”-10” at 

the firing line. 

 

Richard Cooper read an article on the Oregon Bill SB868, the Extreme Risk Protection Order. 

 

The Town of Lakeview is holding a rally to show support for President Trump on March 4 at 

noon on the Courthouse lawn. 

 

Member count as of March 1, 2017: 135 

 

Meeting adjourned. 


